
 Joyful Juniors 

Bobbie Noonan’s Childcare 

947 East Division Street 

Lockport, IL 60441 

(815) 838-2855 

lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 

Weeks 26 and 27: February 6th-10th and 

13th-17th, 2023 

Theme: Transportation/Valentine’s 

Day 

Introductions: 

Action Words– Come, come, Go, and 

go 

Language Arts: All aboard! Over the next two weeks, our class will discover and learn more about the 

several exciting forms of transportation! Transportation is how people travel and get to new places. We 

will look closely at cars, trains, boats, airplanes, bicycles, and school buses! There is so much fun in 

store for us throughout the next two weeks. We will look at think links and our picture files as we focus 

on real life pictures of transportation. Towards the end of the week, we will discuss our favorite ways to 

travel.  

 

Craft and Writing: We have been busy practicing to trace our name papers and we are working very 

hard! Please continue to practice your writing skills at home. Cars, trucks, and planes oh my!  

Transportation is our theme this week and will be incorporated into our papers. Get ready to put your 

creative skills to the test as we make some transportation art! 

 

Concept: Our class will enjoy playing a fun estimation game called Kookaburra and will be able to  

estimate how many Kookaburra took. We will also continue on working with our positional words  

involving our theme of transportation. 

 

Motor: We will focus on a fun new path activity involving our action words. We will also play a game of 

Red Light, Green Light using our scooters. 

 

Notes to Parents:  
• Just a reminder, we have open registration for our Summer Camp and 2023-2024 school year. The 

summer activity fee is $30.00 and the Fall registration fee is $100.00 single child/$150.00 for a 

family. Please ask with any questions!! 

• If your child wears snow boots to school, please make sure to bring an extra pair of gym shoes for 

them to change into in their backpack. Thank you! 

• Please remember to bring your winter gear for playing outside. We require snow pants, boots, 

gloves, hats, mittens, and scarves for outdoor play! We do take the children out if it’s 25 degrees or 

above. Thank you! 

• Parents, please remember to label winter gear, extra clothes, blankets, and cot sheets. 

• Please remember to check your child’s backpack or folder to see if he/she needs anything to bring 

for school and please check backpacks often for important paperwork. 

Ms. Katrina and Mrs. Denise 

Star Students: 

David S. and Elliot 

M. 


